
 

7 May 2020 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 

We have had confirmation from the travel company that the money paid for the Paris / 
Normandy trip in March 2020 is protected and therefore will be refunded in full. This 

could however take some time and I continue to ask for your patience.  
 

I will be in touch again when I have more information on a time scale. 
 

Thank you 
 

Joanne Wilson 
French Department 
 
 


